St Paul’s Catholic School Needs YOU...

We need volunteers to talk about their jobs

Each year (except during Covid lockdowns and restrictions), in place of traditional work experience,
we run a whole week of world related activities for our Year 10 students. The week includes two
days of industry visits, a day of community volunteering and two days based at DeMontfort
University where we arrange a number of activities for the students, including Speed Networking —
which is the event we need your help with.

On Monday 27" June we will be running our careers speed networking event.
A small group of approx. 5/6 students have a limited amount of time to ask
you questions about your job/career, after their time is up, they will move

along and the next group will ask you questions.
It’s speed dating for careers!!!

The event will be taking place within the Queens Building at DeMontfort University (Mill Lane, LE2
7DR). Refreshments and lunch will be provided.

We hope to have a wide variety of careers and jobs for our students to find out about and really
hope you are happy to join in. It really is a fun, rewarding day that can help students make decisions
about their post 16 options which they will look at the beginning of Year 11.

If you are unable to volunteer yourself, or if you know of anyone who may also be interested in
volunteering and would like to answer questions about their career, please pass on these details as
I’d love to hear from them.

If you have any questions, please do get in touch and | will do call | can to help.

This is your chance to get involved and make a difference to our student’s future career choices.

Please get in touch with Mrs Zoe McDonagh, Careers Advisor

Email — careers@st-pauls.leicester.sch.uk

Telephone — 0116 2414057
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